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Dairyland Power Supports Ladysmith Amphitheater 

 
LA CROSSE, WI— Dairyland has donated $2,500 to the Wildlife Restoration Association (WRA) in 
Rusk County in support of a new amphitheater in Ladysmith (Wis.) Memorial Park. The 
Ladysmith Lions Club has led the legacy project with assistance from the WRA. The outdoor 
amphitheater will host concerts, graduations, weddings, plays and other events.  
 
“Supporting communities where we do business is a core value at Dairyland,” said Senior 
Environmental Biologist Brad Foss (Environmental Affairs). “The beautiful new amphitheater 
will be used by residents, including Dairyland employees, and also visitors. Its high quality 
design and construction will make the facility a great benefit to the Ladysmith community.”  
 
Dairyland has owned the 22 MW Flambeau Hydroelectric Station since 1951. The water-
powered plant is located on the Flambeau River near Ladysmith. Over the years, Dairyland has 
worked cooperatively with Rusk County and the WRA on many community and environmental 
stewardship projects. 
 
Headquartered in La Crosse, Wis., Dairyland provides wholesale electricity to 24 member 
distribution cooperatives and 17 municipal utilities. A Touchstone Energy Cooperative, 
Dairyland’s service area encompasses 62 counties in four states (Wisconsin, Minnesota, Iowa 
and Illinois). Dairyland’s generation resources include coal, natural gas, hydro, solar, wind and 
biomass. Please visit www.DairylandPower.com for more information. Dairyland is an equal 
opportunity provider and employer. 
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For more information, contact: 
Katie Thomson at (608) 787-1323 (office) 

OR 
Deb Mirasola at (608) 787-1378 (office) 

 


